
 

        
                 
 

Notice of dealing with transactions in Croatian GO REGISTRY 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear account holders, 
 
 
 
 
We kindly ask you to pay attention to following essential notices that are applicable from 7th 
December, 2017 
 
 

I. Planned monthly transactions taking place at the end of the month - please inform us  
about the transactions by email. 
*Eg. If you are planning to import, cancel, etc. on the 28th day of the month or later, 
after you have requested a specific action, you need to inform us by e-mail - go@hrote.hr 

  
 
 

II. All planned transactions for this month (December 2017) please finish by 22th  
December, 2017, and if you are unable to do so, please inform us by e-mail - go@hrote.hr 
after the transaction is completed. 

 
 
 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
HROTE d.o.o. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


